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Today we said goodbye to our Fresh Air

child who had been staying with us for the past week. This is the third
year she has been with us. One of the best things about her visits is
that she inspires us to try new things ~ things she wouldn't normally
have the opportunity to experience. This past weekend we went
tubing down the Brandywine. I was hesitant but willing to try for her
sake. It ended up being one of our best family trips. Tubing is the
perfect way to weather the heatwave. It can be as relaxing or active
as you want it to be. While the adults opted to relax and leisurely
float down the river, the kids abandoned their tubes and swam most
of the way. If you have a chance, I highly recommend you give it a try
before the summer ends. And next summer, host a Fresh Air kid and
take them along with you.

www.FreshAir.org
www.wildernesscanoetrips.com

Tredyfirin & Easttown Care Announces 2008 School Supply
Drive for Local Students July 22 - August 8th:

To prepare for the first day of school, T&E Care is collecting the
required school supplies and distributing them to local students in
need. You can help by picking up some extra notebooks or pencils
while you're shopping for your own child. Or perhaps you'd like to buy
all of the required supplies for one child or a family. The complete list
of requested supplies is available on www.tecare.org. If you don't feel
like shopping - we'll take gift cards as well.

In the meantime, any questions related to the school supply drive
should be sent to schoolsupply@tecare.org.

Enjoy!
InWayne.com



